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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)

November 9, 2021

From: Jamie Doolittle

Sent: 08 November 2021 10:04 PM

To: Mayor and Members of Council <MayorandMembersofCouncil@vaughan.ca>; Todd Coles
<Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Peter Amaral <peter.amaral@rogers.com>

Subject: [External] Reject Ozner Highrise

We live at. Zachary place and vehemently reject the notion of building anything more than 3 storeys beside our
property. Our whole street would lose privacy, sunlight and safety if city moves forward with this notion. We will
remember and loudly share the decisions council makes when it comes time to vote- no one wants 6+ storey buildings
on Major Mac in residential areas!! Please do not support !!

Jamie Doolittle and Peter Amaral

Sent from my iPhone
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